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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have two upcoming fundraising events which all pupils are welcome to take part 
in. 
 
Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 11 December 
 
As you will be aware, the Festive Lunch this year is due to take place on Friday 11 
December. This date also coincides with ‘Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day’, 
therefore, we are also inviting children to wear their Christmas jumpers on this day.  
 
Save the Children are a charity who support children in the UK and around the world, 
with the aim of making sure children are safe and healthy. Christmas Jumper Day was 
established by Save the Children to fundraise for great causes. 
 
Therefore, on Friday 11 December, we’re asking children to wear their Christmas 
jumpers and to bring in a suggested £1 donation to help transform the futures of 
children in the UK and around the world. 
 
All money raised will go to Save the Children and will help make sure every child, no 
matter where they’re born, has essentials like food, water and a safe place to sleep at 
night and will ensure children can grow up happy, healthy and become who they want 
to be. 
 
If you’d like to find out more about Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day, there 
is more information on the website: www.christmasjumperday.org  
 
Please note, that asides from the Christmas jumper, children will be expected to wear 
their school uniform.  
 
Festive Fancy Dress Day – Fundraising for Summerhill Academy Friends (SAF) 
– Thursday 17 December 
 
On Thursday 17 December all children are welcome to come to school dressed as 
their favourite festive character.  All money raised from this event will go to the school 
PTA, Summerhill Academy Friends.  A suggested donation of £1.50 can be made on  
‘SAF Festive Fancy Dress Day’ via Trips and Events on your SCOPAY account.  If 
your child doesn’t wish to participate in this event please note they will be expected to 
wear their school uniform. 
 

http://www.christmasjumperday.org/
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Please see flyer below for full details.  Should you have any queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact the office via info@sa.cabot.ac.uk, or your child’s class teacher via 
Class Dojo. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Rebecca Curtis 
Principal 
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